
September 11, 1995 

 

Joan Zimmerman 

 

Re: Manilla envelope received from Secret Service on August 18, 1995 marked “Revision of Record 

Schedule N1-87-89-1.”  

 

On the top right hand corner of this envelope there is a notation: Page 2 Item 1. This last would 

appear to coincide with item 1 on page 2 of David Marwell’s letter to Ralph Basham of August 7, 

1995. 

 

Two observations: 

 

1. The material in the envelope does not respond to our request for a list of names of individuals 

participating in the decision to destroy Boxes 1 and 6 of Accession #87-75-4. 

 

2. The Secret Service apparently has planned to send its materials to the Secret Service collection at 

NARA and postpone any review or access to these materials for 50 years. 


